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 5/5/15
Attending: Loren Druz, Debbie Swigert, Lauren Boudreau, Ed Lane, Ann Hirsh, Susan Keeler, Joan Alexander Bruce Cousins, Kerry O’Brien, Bob Mayo
· The minutes of the April meeting were approved.

· Coaches update – The team’s participation in the Spring Nationals was a success. Charlene O’Brien, Marty Alexander, and Peter Guadagni, won national championships. Due to the Art and Wine Festival, the pool will be closed on May 30 and 31st. We may have a 7:30 a.m. practice, but need to be out before the Festival starts.

· Hot August Chill Sponsorship – We have been approached to take over sponsorship of the Hot August Chill at Donner Lake.  Kerry reports that it is not feasible for us to do it this year, but possibly in 2016. We might add a 600 yard swim which would qualify for open water points.

· Aquatic fund news – Nothing new to report. The City may schedule interviews.

· Swimming Saves Lives started yesterday (May 4th). There were 3 no shows, but otherwise, it went well.

· Open Water.  Six team members have signed up to be mentors. We may try an schedule a day at Lake Del Valle.  Go Swim may have an open water video.

· The Team has been named in Brook Heath’s Estate.

· 7-8 Silver Bullets are planning on attending the Senior Games at Stanford on May 17th.
